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Weekly update 

Dedridge Primary School / Glenvue Nursery 

Key dates for week beginning 3rd February 
 
 

Tuesday 4th February – Glenvue nursery 
afternoon tea (all welcome) 3pm – 4pm. 
 
Thursday 6th – 2pm – P7 assembly 

 

Thursday 6th - Oscar’s Party!!!!!  

Primary 1 to 3  
5.00 p.m. to 6.00 p.m. 

 
 Primary 4 to 7  

7.00 p.m. to 8.30 p.m.  
 

Children are invited to enjoy a Night at the 
Oscars!   

The Parent Council have organised a party and a 
disco for pupils to attend. Children can come 

dressed as their favourite film character, a film 
star or just wear party clothes (no football colours 

please).  
 

There is a family discount 
1 child - £3 each 
2 children - £4.50  

3 or more - £6.00 (family) 
 

Please return all forms by Tuesday 4
th
 February 

 

Weekly news update Firstly, apologies for the lack of newsletter last 
week. The end of the week was very busy and 
this job got lost amongst the large ‘to do’ list I 
had! 
 
This week we have started a new partnership 
with ‘Urban Nature’ and we are very excited to 
see where this new venture will take us! We are 
hoping to be able to allow pupils to visit Urban 
Nature and maybe even bring a farm back here – 
watch this space! 
 
We have also continued our partnership with 
West Lothian College with children visiting the 
gym again this week. Children from ‘In the 
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woods’ are also about to start visiting so this is 
very exciting! 
 
Primary 7 pupils found themselves on a visit to 
court this week – luckily just to find out about it. 
They decided that they would go into the Civic 
Centre to ask about a visit and were allowed in 
there and then. It will be great to watch how this 
‘local area’ project progresses in the future. 
Remember though – if you go for a cheeky 
McDonalds again – the rule is you bring Mrs 
French back a treat! 
 
Our Nursery held a lovely Big breakfast event on 
Wednesday and it was great to see so many 
parents / carers / grandparents there. The food 
was yummy too. We are looking forward to the 
afternoon tea to be held next week. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for week beginning 10th February 

Monday 10th February –  

Tuesday 11th February – Safer Internet day 

3.15pm – Parent Council – all welcome 

Wednesday 12th February -  Visitors in school to assess our wellbeing 

1.15pm – Safer Internet presentation for parents/carers – how to keep our children safe on 

the internet 

2.00pm – STEAM Open afternoon for all parents/carers. Come along and support your 

children to make something in technology. We would love to see you there! 

Thursday 13th February – P5 Tennis festival.  Details to follow. 

Poppy Scotland Bus visiting school  

HOLIDAY DATES 

Friday 14th February – Holiday – school closed 

Monday 17th February – Holiday – school closed (nursery open) 

Tuesday 18th February – Pupil holiday. Teaching staff in school. Nursery open. 

Wednesday 19th February – ALL PUPILS BACK IN SCHOOL 

 

 

 


